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Rev. Raymond Balko, OSB

The Rev. Raymond Balko,
0SB, 89, died Monday, Feb. 25,
1985, in St. Vincent Archabbey.
- Born in Hungary April 4, 1895,
he was a son of the late John
Balko and Mary Turosek Balko.

Father Raymond attended St.
Vincent Prep School, College and
Seminary, the Chicago Musical
College and American Conser-
vajory. He was ordained in 1920.

Following his education, he
was music director at St. Vin-
cent. He also did parochial work
in the Dioceses of Erie, Altoona-
Johnstown and Greensburg.

Viewing will be from 3 to S and
7109 p.m. Tuesday and 3 to 5
p.m. Wednesday in St. Vincent
Archabbey.

Wake service will be held at §
p.m. Wednesday in St. Vincent
Basilica.

Mass of Christian Burial will
be held at 11 a.m. Thursday in St.
Vincent Basilica,

Inferment will be in St. Vincent
Community Cemetery.




